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I was very happy to see the restrictions to the LEEDCO project. I understand this will be
revisited at your board meeting on 9/17/2020. Please keep the restrictions in place. As
Volunteer Coordinator for Lights Out Cleveland I can assure you birds fly across Lake Erie
during migration seasons and it would do a lot of damage to the already suffering bird
population if these restrictions are lifted. Please, please keep them in place.

Liz McQuaid
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